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TO: The Honorable Members of the PA Senate

FROM: Amy Brinton, Director Government Affairs

DATE: June 10, 2025

RE: PA Chamber memo: Support S.B. 333 and S.B. 444

On behalf of the Pennsylvania Chamber of Business and Industry (PA Chamber),
representing nearly 10,000 member companies of all sizes from across all commercial and
industrial sectors, I am writing to express our support for Senate Bills 333 and 444,
which are scheduled for final passage before the Senate today.

As businesses consider investing and expanding in the Commonwealth, one of the most
significant challenges they face is navigating Pennsylvania’s complex and often
burdensome regulatory and permitting process. Businesses across industries cite delays,
uncertainty, and inconsistent requirements as major obstacles that make Pennsylvania
less competitive compared to other states.

Addressing these challenges is essential to attracting new investment, fostering
innovation, and supporting long-term economic growth. Senate Bills 333 and 444 aim to
increase regulatory transparency, accountability, and flexibility, which are key steps in
addressing these challenges and enhancing Pennsylvania’s economic competitiveness.

Senate Bill 333 (Keefer) and Senate Bill 444 (Brooks) represent a thoughtful and
balanced approach to regulatory reform in Pennsylvania. SB 333 strengthens legislative
oversight by requiring any economically significant regulation with an annual impact of
$1 million or more, to receive approval from the General Assembly before taking effect.
SB 444 complements this by requiring such regulations to be reviewed every three years
to assess their ongoing effectiveness and relevance. Together, these measures promote
accountability, encourage innovation, and help ensure that high-impact regulations
support economic growth while maintaining essential protections.

It is for these reasons that we urge to support Senate Bills 333 and 444 on final passage.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Please contact Amy Brinton via email at abrinton@pachamber.org or via phone at 717-
720-5565 should you have any questions or concerns.

Click here to check the PA Chamber Legislative Scorecard.
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